
 

 
 
 
06th January 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent  
 
As you are aware, your child has been part of a furthering talent scheme with Awards for Young 
Musicians and Wiltshire Music Connect. They have supported your child with their instrumental 
lessons through extra funding, extra lesson time, a personalised plan and (as close as they could) 
‘get togethers’ with other students. 
 
The scheme is due to end in March, but Wiltshire Music Connect are keen to fit in an in-person ‘get 
together’ before it closes.  On Tuesday, 15th February, all of the students on this scheme in Wiltshire 
have been invited to a day of workshops and performances at Devizes Town Hall. 
 
The event will last the whole school day, and Mrs Murphy-Scott will accompany the four students 
that we have on the scheme. She will drive, leaving at 8:00am and returning at 4:00pm.  
 
Please indicate on the reply slip if you give permission for your child to make their own way home 
from the Academy at this time, otherwise we will assume that they will be picked up. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Sam Filer 
Team Leader for Performing Arts 
 


